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Our family of four Oregon voters is opposed to this bill. Working class Oregonians 

and those on fixed income will be hit hardest. Traveling around the country last week 

we saw that gas prices were $1.00 less than at home. All the other parts of this bill 

are just as egregious. Only the affluent can afford these types of taxes. This is a non-

partisan issue that most Oregonians oppose. Please listen to your constituents.  


